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WEEK 6, TERM 4, 2010 

17th November, 2010 

Tuesday, 23rd November  - Green Valley Farm Excursion for Years 1/2/3 

Wednesday, 24th November - Green Valley Farm Excursion for Years 1/2/3 

Thursday, 25th November  - 3rd Kinder Orientation Day 

Friday, 26th November  - School Disco - 6.00-8.00 pm 

Monday, 29th November  - Intensive Swimming 10.30 - 11.30 am 

      - Craft Groups begin - 1.30pm 

Tuesday, 30th November  - Intensive Swimming - 11.30 am - 12.30 pm  

      - Craft Groups - 1.30 pm 

Thursday, 2nd December  - Intensive Swimming 12.30 - 1.30 pm  

Friday, 3rd December   - Intensive Swimming 12.30 - 1.30 pm 

Monday, 6th December  - Craft Groups - 1.30 pm 

Tuesday, 7th December  - Craft Groups - 1.30 pm 

Wednesday, 8th December - Presentation Night - 7.00 pm 

Kinder Orientations 

The next Kinder Orientation Day will be Thursday, 25th November. 
 

Years 1/2/3 Excursion to Green Valley Farm - NOW 23rd and 24th November 

The Green Valley Farm Excursion was postponed to next week, due to the rainy weather.  
Please  find  a  new permission note included with the newsletter.    We apologise for any 
inconvenience that this may have caused. 
 

Jim White Visit 

Jim White, the Regional Director (New England Region) will be visiting our school on 
Tuesday, 23rd November at 11.00 am. 
 

Intensive Swimming 

Intensive Swimming begins on Monday, 29th November.   Please return your permission 
notes and money as soon as possible.   Thank you to those who have already done so. 
 

‘Monsters in My Wardrobe’ Performance 
The performance was fantastic and the students had a great time.   
 

Tennis Championships 

Games  for  the school tennis championships will be finalised this Friday, 19th November.   
Thank you to Mrs Cohen for her input. 
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Regional Sports Awards 2010 

Date   - Thursday, 25th November 

Time  - 6.00 pm-9.00 pm approximately 

Cost   - $20.00 adult  and $15.00 children 

Dress  - Summer School Uniform 

Venue  - West Tamworth Leagues Club - Blazes 

I will need to know by this Friday, 19th November if you wish to attend. 
Please send in a cheque/cash so I can make bookings. 

 

School Disco - Friday, 26th November 

The school disco will be held on Friday, 26th November from 6.00-8.00 pm at the school.  

The theme for the night will be to come as something beginning with the letter “G”. 

Some suggestions are Golfer, Girl Golfer, Golf Professional or Golf Fanatic. 
There will be $2.00 entry fee and chips and drinks can be purchased at interval.  There will 
be prizes awarded during the night for the best dressed, lucky spots etc. 
- Craig McDonald 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Craft Groups - Helpers Needed 

We are having our craft groups on Monday, 29th and Tuesday, 30th November and on 
Monday,  6th and Tuesday, 7th December commencing at 1.30 pm.     Craft groups are 
always fun and give the students the opportunity to make items that they wouldn’t normally 
make in the classroom.   To make these groups the most effective we need your expertise!  
We know you have skills that would be great to pass on to the students.   The school will 
provide materials or we may ask for a small fee from students to cover costs.   Activities 
could include needlework, pottery, knitting, decoupage, string art, woodwork, cooking or 
anything else you are interested in.  Please indicate on the note below if you are able to help. 
————————————————————————————————————— 

Craft Groups - 2010 

 

Name: ___________________________________ 
 
  I would like to lead a group doing _______________________________ 
 
  I would like to help out where needed. 

 
 
 
 

MERIT AWARDS - Week 5, Term 4, 2010 
Clancy Walters - improved behaviour 
Josie Riley - excellent Mathematics 
Harriet Scales - excellent helper 

All students in Years 1/2 - Dance Festival participation 
Library Award to Clancy Walters 

Technology Award to Shelby Botfield-Mohr 
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PHOTO  ALBUM 

Our Captains made a’ thank you’ presentation to Michelle Riley and Denise McKay 

for their help at the Dance Festival 

Shelby, Sophie and Tom with the boxed up morning teas for the  Coles employees 
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Book Club 

Book Club orders and money should be returned to school by Tuesday, 23rd November. 

 

Softball 
Remember Softball at the Softball fields this afternoon from 4.30 - 5.30 pm. 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: 

Nicholas Trewern - Tuesday, 23rd November 
 

 

Remembrance Day  

Last Thursday  Sophie, Shelby, Deanna and Lucy under the guidance of Mrs Rimmer 
made a lovely wreath  to lay at the Remembrance day ceremony in Tamworth.  Thank you 
girls and Mrs Rimmer. 

2010 DURI HORSE SPORTS DAY SPONSORS 

Everything Equine     Tambeau Australian Stockhorses 

Phil Heffernan Livestock & Property Brigalow Limousins  

Landmark       The Community Mutual Group 

Country Capital Meats    Telstra Shop Tamworth 

Davidson Cameron McCulloch   Horseland 

Challenge Equine Laundry    Tamworth Drycleaners 

Precious Pets      Avro Industrial 

Club Synergy      Carpet Choice 

Catchment Management Authority  Country Link 

North West Finance    Country Energy 

Commonwealth Agribusiness   Civic Video 

McDonalds      Tamworth Ten Pin Bowling 

Your assistance was very much appreciated! 


